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Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC
112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-765-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148




Email: lgream@pfgw.org

Website: www.pfgw.net
February 13, 2008

Ms. Nannette Johnston

Hardin County Board of Education

65 W.A. Jenkins Rd.

Elizabethtown, KY 42701








RE:
Hardin County Schools










(Report of Projects in Progress)

Dear Nannette:

Please consider the following as a report on projects which our firm is presently providing Architecture/Engineering services.   

I have two items for the Hardin County School Board’s consideration/approval in their February 21st meeting as follows:

>   Approval of Division 17 bid package for Heartland Elementary School for bidding.

>   Approval of Design Development documents on North Hardin High School                                               for Phase 2 (2008) and Phase 3 (2009) portions of the work.

1.    CREEKSIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
Site Work Bid Package “A” (Phillips Brothers Construction):     Work not presently complete under this contract consists of verification of stand of grass growth.



2. RINEYVILLE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:

Building Bid Package “A” (Whittenberg Construction):  Whittenberg is progressing toward completion of Phase Two.  Charlie Jones will present construction progress during the February 21st Board meeting.

 Bid Package “C”, Division 17 (Marine Electric):   Marine Electric’s work under this contract is ongoing and concurrent with Whittenberg Construction’s progress. 

3.    HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY SCHOOL:
 Charlie Jones will present construction progress by Morel Construction Company during the February 21st Board meeting.  I and Thomas Waldron of WBW Engineering plan to request of the Hardin County School Board; approval to bid Division 17 bid package in the February 21st board meeting.



4. NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL PHASE ONE RENOVATIONS (2007): 

McNutt Construction is in the process of completing punch list and maintenance items.

5. NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL PHASE TWO and THREE RENOVATIONS 

        (2008- 2009): 

Design development and construction document work is in progress on Phase Two (2008) and Phase Three (2009).  I plan to present design development plans to the Hardin County School Board in the February 21st board meeting.  



6.     HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS PERFORMING ARTS CENTER-ORCHESTRA         SHELL:
Installation of orchestra shell is complete.  Remaining work on this project consist of StageRight completing a few punch list items and forwarding of close out documents.



7.    CENTRAL OFFICE ANNEX:
PFGW and our consultants are looking at options to modify plans and specifications and/or scope of project to accommodate available funds. 



Please give me a call if you have questions regarding any of the projects.

Sincerely, 
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Larry Gream

C:  
Gary Milby

         David Wyatt
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